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Jennifer Rivera (Administration)

From: Beth Garmon (CDI: Planning)
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 4:11 PM
To: Jennifer Rivera (Administration)
Subject: FW: Application remanded request

Jennifer, 
 
Can you add the email below to the file for 5707 Holiday Road please? It was submitted on HCAM today for the March 
13th BOC meeting and I no longer have access. I will need to update the memo as well to reflect the change.  
 
Thank you, 
Beth 
 
Beth Garmon 
Director of Planning and Zoning 
Hall County Community Development and Infrastructure 
(office) 770-531-6809 
(direct) 770-297-2626 
bgarmon@hallcounty.org 
 
All ZONING, PLAT, and BUILDING PERMIT submittals may be submitted online through Accela. Plat inquiries may be 
submitted to plats@hallcounty.org. Zoning and general inquiries may be submitted to planning@hallcounty.org.  
 

 
 
 

From: Kristie Turner (Planning) <kturner@hallcounty.org>  
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 3:59 PM 
To: Beth Garmon (CDI: Planning) <bgarmon@hallcounty.org>; Katie L. Greenway (CDI: Planning) 
<klgreenway@hallcounty.org> 
Subject: FW: Application remanded request 
 
Please see Mr. Botrus’ email below.  
 
Regards, 
 
Kristie Turner 
Principal Planner  
Hall County Community Development and Infrastructure 
(direct oƯice) 770-531-6853 
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kturner@hallcounty.org 
 

 
 
From: Mina Botrus <minabotrus@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 3:51 PM 
To: Kristie Turner (Planning) <kturner@hallcounty.org> 
Subject: Application remanded request 
 

Good afternoon Kristie, I would like to request that my withdrawal of the conditional use request for my 
property at 5707 Holiday Road presented before the Planning Commission on (date) be revoked and the 
project be remanded back to the Planning Commission for further consideration. Please let me know if 
you need anything else. Kindest regards, Ayoub Botrus, thank you.  

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. 


